December 11, 2020

Columbia Bridge Club, Inc. c\o Scott Dunn 2326 Harrison Rd Columbia, SC 29204

Dear Mr. Dunn,

Thank you and the members of the Columbia area bridge clubs for your kind donation of \$1450. This year has been hard for everyone and particularly people living with HIV/AIDS. PALSS has experienced an even greater need to provide food, housing, medical and pharmacy services, transportation, and other support. At the same time, we have had to deal with the increasing cost of food and other supplies necessary to assist our clients. Over the past several years, we have experienced cutbacks in critical program support for people living with HIV/AIDS in our community.

Your generosity will directly benefit the clients and patients of PALSS, Inc. and the community at large. As you may know, PALSS works to ensure that persons living with HIV, AIDS, Hepatitis, other STDs and chronic illnesses have access to care, treatment and support services.

For each \$100 that you donate, PALSS will be able to provide:

- 3 days of meals for a family of 4 from our food pantry; or
- 4 HIV/STD or COVID-19 screening tests; or
- 4 hours of risk reduction counseling; or
- 1 visit to a primary care provider.

For your benefit and in accordance with Internal Revenue Service regulations, we inform you of the following information. PALSS is a 501(c)(3) not for profit organization. No goods or services are provided in consideration of this contribution.

For over 31 years, PALSS has remained committed to providing education, housing, health and social services to persons and communities affected by HIV in South Carolina. We appreciate you and thank you for your support of our efforts.

Gratefully,

Carmen Hampton Julious, LISW-CP&AP

Chief Executive Officer

/dh

